
Dear __________, 
 
Thank you very much for agreeing to participate in an interview on the National Science 
Foundation's (NSF's) policies and reporting requirements related to sexual assault, 
sexual harassment, and other forms of harassment. (For more information on the 
related NSF Term and Condition, please 
see https://www.nsf.gov/od/oecr/term_and_condition.jsp.) We appreciate your time and 
know that your insights will be very valuable to NSF as they continue to develop their 
policies aimed at promoting safe and inclusive academic environments. 
 
In addition to sending a Zoom invitation for _______, we will be sending an informed 
consent form, which provides some additional information about the study. If you could 
sign and return this form at your earliest convenience, we would be grateful. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 
any point.  
 
Thank you again, and we look forward to speaking with you. 
 
All the best, 
 
Allison 

 

Allison G. Smith, Ph.D. 
Co-Founder, 101 Research LLC 
6564 Loisdale Court, Ste 600, Springfield, VA 22150 
202.868.2151| www.101research.com 
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